$M \in M O$

TO: GRADE XII STUDENTS DATE: June 2, 2016

RE: END OF YEAR DATES & ITEMS FROM: Mr. MacCormack, Mrs. Keough, Ms. Allen

OF INTEREST Mr. McNeill, Mr. Lilly

The following list of dates and accompanying information will be helpful in making sure that you do not miss out on any of your graduation activities. Please retain this sheet as communication with all graduates becomes difficult

after regular classes end.

EVENTS

June 4 th June 11 th	Saturday Saturday	Band Banquet Athletic Banquet in Cafeteria
June 13 th 14 th 15 th 16 th	Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday	Block A Exam Block B Exam Block C Exam Block D Exam
June 20th	Monday	Graduation List will be posted at 1:00 p.m.
June 23 rd	Thursday (morning) 9:00 -10:00 a.m. 10:00 a.m. 10:15 a.m. 10:30 a.m. 10:45 -11:45 a.m.	Graduation Day > Graduation Breakfast at Three Oaks (Free for ALL grads but you have to sign up with Mrs. Keough) > Report card and your copy of transcript of marks will be given out. > Tree planting ceremony. > Students will board buses at Three Oaks to go to the Credit Union place for Graduation rehearsal. > Graduation rehearsal and gown fitting at the Credit Union Place.
June 23 rd	Thursday (evening) 6:45 p.m. 10:30 p.m. 11:30 p.m 6:30 a.m.	Graduation Day Graduation exercise. Grads should be at the Credit Union Place by 6:15 p.m. Students are to meet at Three Oaks for transportation to the all-night Safe-Grad event. Safe-Grad event.

NOTES

Safe-Grad registration forms will be given out on June 2nd. These <u>must</u> be returned with payment of \$25 **DIRECTLY to Mrs. Keough.** Forms will be accepted to Mrs. Keough <u>ONLY</u> in front of the lecture theatre on the following dates:

There is a late registration fee of \$50.00 for those students who register after Thursday, June 16th.

- If your name is not on the graduation list on June 22nd and you thought it would be, please come to the main office.
- Supplementary examinations any student who qualifies to write a supplementary exam must make arrangements at the main office. (These are written in **late August**).
- Before leaving for the year, make sure you sign up in Student Services to have your official transcripts sent to the required post-secondary institution otherwise you run the risk of non-attendance and loss of scholarship.
- · If you need a transcript of your marks sent somewhere over the summer, please call the School Board office at 888-8400. Transcripts will be mailed out once a week during the summer months.

Students who have accepted scholarships, bursaries or awards are to inform Mr. Donovan so that these can be acknowledged at graduation.

The Class of 2016 asks for your support to make your graduation an alcohol/drug free and enjoyable one. Each graduate is urged to use common sense and restraint at all activities, even non-school functions, at this time of year. Remember - zero tolerance at Safe Grad.

May each of you have a safe, joyful and meaningful graduation that you will always remember.